
Public Hearing Notice 

The City of Richwood will hold a public hearing on October 9, 2023, at 6:00 PM to 
consider a variance request to allow an accessory structure (barn) to be erected 
prior to the existence of a primary structure (dwelling). The current requirement 
is that an accessory building shall not be erected prior to the establishment or 
construction of the principal building.  


